State Accepting
Traineesfor

PracticalNurses

James O’Rourke, Manager
of the Fairbanks Office of
the Alaska State Employment
Service, indicates that they
are presently accepting
applications from individuals
who are interested in
becoming Licensed Practical
Nurses.

The one—year course will
begin June 26 at Anchorage.

All of the trainees must
have at least 10th grade
education and possess the
necessary -aptitudes and
interests for working as
a Licensed Practical Nurse.
Applicants should be at least
175 years of age. Graduates
will be eligible for Licensure
by the State Board of Nurses
upon satisfactory completion
the course and examination.
Priority in selection will be
given to heads of families
and MDTA allowances will
be available to  most
applicants.

Persons interested should
contact Alaska State Employ-
ment Service, Room 131,
State Court and Office Bldg.
Sixth and Bamett in person.



